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William M. Windsor

PO Box 681236 * Marietta, GA 30068 * 770-578-1094 * Fax: 770-234-4106

November 9, 2010

Chief Judge Julie Carnes

United States District Court Northern District of Georgia
75 Spring Street, SW

Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3361

Dear Chief Judge Carnes:

You have ignored my Motion for Intercircuit Assignment and my Verified
Complaint of Professional Misconduct (“VCPM”). The Local Rules require that
you act immediately on the VCPM, and you failed to do so. I note from an article
on law.com that you have rejected pleadings for rules violations. Don’t the rules
apply to you, Judge Carnes?

Please contact me on Wednesday, November 10 to advise me if you intend to act
on these. If not, I will file a lawsuit against you in Washington, DC on Friday.

Please also note the corruption in the office of the Clerk of the Court.

I am also enclosing a rough draft of “The Rotten Peaches Brief.” This is a
document that [ am preparing for the media, the President, the Presidential
candidates, every member of Congress, every U.S. Attorney in Atlanta, the brass
with the FBI and the Attorney General’s Office, and assorted others. Once you
review this, you have a legal obligation to report the evil-doers to the Bar
Association, the judicial conduct people, Congress, and the President. Failure to
do so will make you guilty of judicial misconduct and crimes.

Sincerely,

William M. Windsor
Home Office: 770-578-1094
Cell: 404-606-1885



